
 

If your child has special educational needs or disabilities they will have a
Provision Map, outlining the support they receive. This has now been
reviewed, as it is the end of term, to show you how they have progressed
towards achieving their small step targets.
Reviewed Provision Maps and Learning Passports will be sent out
together this week. 
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At Wrekin View the SENDCo is
Mrs Preston.

She can be contacted via
DOJO or by phoning the
school on 01952 388088.

For the SEND local offer in Telford and Wrekin look at the following
website:

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/localofferservices/site/index.php

Look on our school website for more information
about Special Educational Needs and Disabilities
(SEND):
https://www.wrekinviewprimary.co.uk/send



 GOOD NEWS!

If your child has special
educational needs or a
disability they are entitled
to attend a club at school
for FREE for next term.
Look out for details of next
term’s clubs that will be
shared on DOJO.

Upcoming Event
Wednesday 10th April @ 9am

Coffee morning - Bring your child’s
provision map with you and tell us
what you like about it, how we can
improve it and anything you would like
to know more about it.
Your views matter to us and your
feedback will help us to shape our
practice for the future.  

One in six children aged five to
sixteen are recognised as

having a mental health need.
This has grown considerably

since 2019.
Telford and Wrekin offer a

number of services to support
families who believe that their

child has a mental health need.

Beam have been offering a
drop in service for a number of
years but due to funding this
service will end on 1st April

2024.

If you wish to access Beam
before they close you can drop
into the Wellington office on a
Tuesday or Thursday 10am -

6pm.

Check out the range of
Easter activities on

offer for just £1.

https://www.telfordand
wrekinleisure.co.uk/kid

sforaquid 



Mindful Parenting Course Stage 1
 

‘A course in self-discovery to support parenting 
through Mindfulness practices.’

Sessions will be on Wednesday evenings (5.00pm – 6.00pm) from 17th April – 15th May
2024 at Crudgington Primary School with Accredited Practitioner & Crudgington Teaching

Assistant- Jo Flynn-Gamble. 
The duration of the course is 5-weeks – to include aspects;

·Mindfulness/Meditation/Awareness.
·Bringing Mindfulness to parenting and Mindful listening.

·Building presence and connection
·Cultivating presence and reflective listening

·Activities for children to support Mindful awareness/emotional practices.

Participation in Meditation, Reflective Questions, Group Discussions and Journaling are a part
of this course.

Flat Rate: £35.00 per person(to be paid in advance prior to the course start date) 
 

For further information or to book a place please contact Jo Flynn-Gamble direct via email
cloudninemindfulness@gmail.com or call/text on 07359 845789 Jo will also be available after

school until 4pm on Wednesday 13th and Monday 18th March to answer any questions,
alternatively you can contact her via email.

mailto:cloudninemindfulness@gmail.com

